
                              RUMC PRAYER LIST: 

       

 

Larry Underwood                        Roy Sisk                       

Zulla Russell               Keith Kemper 

Debbie Hall              Avis Kessler                       

Rick Willis              Laine Scheuble 

Judy Scheuble              Roger Daniels            

James Matthews             Mac Kirkpatrick  

Vicki (Debbie Hall’s sister)           

All those with COVID-19            

All those caring for COVID-19 patients       
  

Continuing Prayers: 

For the sick. For those who grieve. 

For all who serve and their families. 

For God’s People, The Church, and the World. 

Prayers for our Nation. 
 
If you know someone you would like to add to our prayer list, please forward your request to 

Judy Scheuble by email at: ljscheuble@aol.com, or by calling her at home. 

 

 

RUMC CELEBRATIONS 
 

 

Birthdays 
 

Joseph Pisarcik, Friday, September 18th  

 
Anniversaries 

 

None 

 

UPCOMING MEETINGS and EVENTS 

Healthy Church Team – Tuesday, September 15th at 7:00 pm 

Administrative Council – Thursday, September 17th at 6:00 pm 

Staff/Parish Relations – Thursday, September 17th at 7:00 pm 

RUMC-MUMC Charge Conference – Sunday, Oct 11th at 4:00 pm 

Winchester District Conference – Sunday, Oct 25th at 3:00 pm 

 

 
 

The 2020 Virginia Annual Conference will take place on Saturday, 

September 19, 2020, in a virtual format via ZOOM beginning at 

9:00 am.  While only the clergy and lay delegates will have voting 

privileges, anyone who would like to view the session can access it 

at: https://livestream.com/vaumc.   

  

 

 

 

 

Cans 4 

Conference 
 

Cans 4 Conference coordinator Herb Brynildsen shared that 

conference members are encouraged to start or continue collecting 

cans for your local food bank or pantry as your conference 

collection (four cans or bags or boxes or car loads — remember 

pop tops, fruit, soup, veggies and any nonperishable boxes). We 

will take a picture of the food we collect and post it on the 

conference Facebook page.  Plan to have your donations at the 

church by Sunday, September 20th. 

 

mailto:ljscheuble@aol.com
https://livestream.com/vaumc


CHARGE CONFERENCE FORMS 

Please get your 2020 Charge Conference forms to the church office 

as soon as you can.  The pastor and the administrative assistant 

need time to input information at www.vaumc.org and to have 

signed finished documents to the District Office by October 1st.  

Thank you all for your effort and your timeliness!   

 

 

 

 
 

Saturday, September 26th from noon to 2:00 pm 

 

The march will meet begin at the Lincoln Memorial and end at the 

US Capitol with stops along the way at key locations where those 

gathered will pray for God to heal the divisions in our nation, 

guide our leaders, protect our religious freedoms, and pour his 

Spirit on America.  If you would like to participate, R.S.V.P at:  

www.PrayerMarch2020.com 

 

http://www.vaumc.org/

